
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Veterans Day the American Legion Department of New York Commander Keith 
Koster and Adjutant James Casey presented the Tunnel to Towers Foundation a 
check for $100,000.00 for homeless Veterans. 

 

 

I hope that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving with your Family and Friends. At is hard to believe how 
fast this year is flying by. 

     Our next Executive board meeting will be Saturday December 14th at 10:00 AM with the            
membership meeting to follow at 11:00 AM. 

     Our Post Family and Friends Christmas party is on the same day. It will be from 2:00 PM to 6:00 
PM. There will be plenty of food, desserts, a basket raffle and a 50/50. There will also be music      

provided for your entertainment. There are still  about 30 tickets available if you would like to    

attend.  

 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

 

 

Commanders Message 

Follow us on face book for updated 

news and events. 

GFLP page : George F. Lamm 



Here is what's happing at some other 

American Legion Posts 



https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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